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B H F P R O T E C T - T A V I 

30% RECRUITED! 

2469 
Participants 

T R I A L M I L E S T O N E 

We have reached the 30% 

recruitment mark! Once again, we 

thank you for all your hard work 

and support. We can't wait to reach 

the next milestone! 

JUNE RECRUITMENT 

Chart above shows the number of participants recruited per site in June. 

B E S T R E C R U I T M E N T M O N T H 

A special shout out to Blackpool Victoria Hospital, St George's 

Hospital, James Cook University Hospital and Wythenshawe 

Hospital who have had their best recruitment month so far! 
Fantastic work! 



NURSES MEETING 

Thank you to all who have confirmed their attendance to the BHF 

PROTECT-TAVI nurses meeting on Thursday 7th July, in London. Although 

there will not be the opportunity to join this meeting remotely, we are 

planning to hold a virtual meeting in the summer, for those who are unable 

to attend. 

We look forward to meeting you! 

SCREENING LOGS 

Please remember to send in 

your screening logs at the 

beginning of each month. Please 

ensure all figures in the tables 

are completed before sending. 

C O M P E T I T I O N 

This month we are launching a new competition! As we are 

fast approaching our 2500th participant milestone, we want 
to award a PRIZE to the site  which recruits this participant! 

C O N T A C T  U S 

For any queries you may have please 

email: bhfprotect-tavi@lshtm.ac.uk 

@bhfprotect_tavi 

mailto:bhfprotect-tavi@lshtm.ac.uk

